
To many alternatives are not being considered.  Why can't citizens call in the 
checks themselves, as we can currently?  Why aren't concealed handgun 
licensees exempt, they have a card saying they can pass a background check?  
Why isn't there an exemption for storing guns for a friend?   
 
Should this bill pass we will be left with significant political fallout, many people will 
feel that they have not been represented or even heard, a new law that further 
erodes our rights as Oregonians will cause harm to good and law abiding people, 
and there will be no reduction in violent crime. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robert Hardesty 
 


